INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
DATE: November 17, 2014
TO: Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Mark A. Grady, Deputy Corporation Counsel pAklo

SUBJECT:  Notice of Claim of Guy Campbell
Date of Loss: July 5, 2014

I request that this matter be referred to the Committee on Judiciary, Safety and General Services
for approval of a settlement to be paid by the Wisconsin County Mutual Insurance Company in
the amount of $1,452.10 to Guy Campbell for damages to his vehicle on July 5, 2014 in the
parking lot at Lincoln Memorial Drive.

Claimant Guy Campbell was stopped waiting to exit the Northport parking lot at 2272 N,

Lincoln Memorial Drive when a Deputy Sheriff backed out of a parking stall and into the side
front fender of the claimant’s vehicle. The deputy was attempting to barricade the entrance to
the parking lot and was looking over his right shoulder and did not see the claimant’s vehicle.

The claimant’s vehicle is a 2013 Toyota Corolla. The damages were located on the left front
fender and front bumper. The claimant has submitted an estimate written for the amount of
$1452.10. There will be no rental vehicle charges included with this claim.

The adjustor for Wisconsin County Mutual has agreed with Mr. Campbell to recommend
settlement for this amount. Our office agrees with this recommendation.

4ol Raisa Koltun
Kelly Bablitch
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